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Dear Ms. Vigneault, 

Thank you for providing the Committee Report for Minor Variance Application A121/24. 
After reviewing the repo1i and the associated plans, we would like to express our concern 
regarding the proposed 4.13-meter wall. 

This wall will obstmct the view from our kitchen, significantly impacting the natural light and 
ope1llless that we cmTently enjoy. Additionally, we have a small garden in our backyard, and 
the wall would block sunlight to our plants, which could adversely affect their growth. 

We kindly request that the Committee take these concerns into account during their review of 
the application. 

Please let us know if fuiiher infonnation or clarification is needed from our side. 

Also please find the request for decision A 121/24 f 01m attached. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Best regards, 
Ara.sh Ajdari 
15 Charles St Thornhill L4J 7Z6 




